March 19, 2024

Hon Rep. Cruz
House of Representatives
Providence, Rl 02903

Dear Representative,

I support House Bill: 7988. As a local resident and builder, | face challenges everyday.
This bill will create more transparency for us “locals” and will shut out these on-line auctions
that don’t advertise Real Estate locally.

[

Thank yqu

Timothy Linn
413 Mawney St
Warwick, Rl



